
Minu~es of Public Hearing held October 9, 2000

Public hearing with the following present: Mayor Horace Fincher; Aldermen
Louis Trouart, Bennie Evans, Juan J. Garcia, Gerry Elias; City Secretary
Josie Campa; Director of Public Works Alfredo Aguinaga; City Attorney Tom
Cate; Police Chief Richard Priest. Alderman Mark Bowen was absent.

Visitors: Lou Ann Butler, Joan Speer, Mr. & Mrs. Michael Santos, Jerry
Keenan, Julie Dunnavant, Sharon Bishop, Betty Jo Arredondo, Scott Russell,
Mrs. Albert Martinez, Gabriel Garcia.

Mayor Fincher opened the public hearing at 6:30 p.m. /

There were no comments, pro or con, on the request from Albert Martinez.

Mayor Fincher asked for comments on the request from Michael Santos.

Joan Speer told Council that the residents and developer of Park Place are
opposed to the placement of said mobile home as they feel it will lower the
value of their properties.
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Michael Santos told Council that he doesn't feel his proposed mobile home
would devalue Park Place properties. Mr. Santos told Council that he plans
to run a clean operation.

Betty Jo Arredondo told Council she is opposed to the mobile home sales lot,
but if the double-wide mobile home was a privately owned residence she
probably would not oppose this as__much.

Mayor Fincher closed the public hearing~Z;;;::-L at 6:36 p.m.
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